
 

MAERSK: containers railing to or from the CSX 

Chicago 59th Street Terminal 

 

 

Date Action 

July 18 - August 1, 
2020 

Containers of all sizes can still be dropped on wheels 
(chassis) 

July 18 - August 1, 
2020 

International bare chassis no longer allowed to be dropped 
at the terminal 

July 18 - August 1, 
2020 

Imports railing into the terminal will be grounded and require 
a lift when picked up 

August 1, 2020 Containers of all sizes can no longer be dropped on wheels 
(chassis) 

August 1, 2020 Drivers must arrive with a chassis when picking up import 
containers railing into the terminal 

 

 


